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Library Visits  

 

We have arranged a visit to Lasswade Library on 

Wednesday 28th February. We are hoping to make 

these visits to the library regularly every 2 weeks. 

We will need the support of parents and carers to 

enable us to go. If you can help us please let us know. 

 

 

Drop in sessions 

 

Would you be interested in a 

shared learning experience with 

your own child at nursery? This 

would be a drop in session for a 

half hour focusing on literacy 

between the hours of 8.30am-

10.00. You could choose to read stories and rhymes 

or play a game this will help to support your child and 

develop their interest in literacy. 

 

 

Friendships 

 

We will be welcoming some new children this month. 

 

At nursery we are focusing on friendships and having 

respect for each other. This term we will be focusing 

on turn taking, self regulating and working co-

operatively with each other. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weather 

 

Due to the snow and rain over the last few weeks our 

outdoor area is very muddy. Please, if possible, can 

you provide your child with wellie boots or old shoes 

although we provide suits and encourage them to 

wear them outdoors some children still get very 

messy depending on their choice of play. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

Thursday 1st March is World Book Day. Children are 

invited to dress up as their favourite character. 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTES/DETAILS FOR YOUR DIARY 

Thursday 29th March Easter break 

Tuesday 17th April Nursery starts back 

 

Please ask any member of the Nursery staff if you 

have any questions about your child’s experiences at 

St Mary’s Nursery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow St Mary’s Nursery on Twitter  

twitter.com/stmarysrcps 


